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Mrs Pinchin congratulated the school council on the success of their 

visit to Wood Grange Care Home.  10 representatives had been 

randomly selected across the year groups, and they were all happy to 

visit.  So, on Monday 9th June they walked to Wood Grange with Mrs 

Knott and Mrs Pinchin to join in their ‘Move-it-Monday’ activities.  

Following this, there were some games played with the residents.  

The events co-ordinator sent a huge thank you to all that attended 

and asked if we could arrange other visits soon.   This will be as soon 

as possible as everyone enjoyed the experience. 

It was also agreed that residents be invited to attend the dress 

rehearsal of the Year 6 performance on Monday 23rd June – another 

event that we feel may be repeated. 

Thankyou to all that attended and made this additional link with the 

community such a success. 

 

The School Fair Lemonade Stall 

Another well done to everyone that helped with the making and 

selling of fresh lemonade at the fair on Friday! 

 

We used over 30 lemons (freshly squeezed on the stall) and added 

the juice to the prepared syrup, ice and water.  

We completely sold out by 4.30 in the very hot weather.  

Esme worked really hard to squeeze most of the lemons (with the 

help of a few others) but she was amazing! 

Oliver also was a whizz adding up and taking the money. 

Many others were involved in the pouring and serving of the drinks – 

real teamwork by all! 
THE NEXT (AND FINAL) SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING  FOR THIS YEAR 

WILL BE ADVISED AS SOON AS POSSIBLE – THIS WILL BE A THANK 

YOU FOR YOUR HARD WORK AND BEFORE THE BREAK UP FOR THE 

SUMMER 

 

 

 


